December 6, 2013

Chair and Members
Corporate Services Committee

Re: Funding of Performing Arts Centre - 2014 Municipal Election Ballot (Plebiscite) and Public Participation Meeting
Corporate Services Committee Meeting date - January 7, 2013

In consideration of the magnitude and debt-inducing cost of the proposed Performing Arts Centre, I respectfully request the Council of the City of London implement a plebiscite question on the next 2014 Municipal Election ballot, to determine the will of the people of the City of London who will be responsible for the financial taxpayer obligation of this project for many years to come and to do so prior to any further actions relating to this proposed project.

SHOULD THE CITY OF LONDON FINANCE A PERFORMING ARTS CENTRE?

_		_	
	VEC	- 1 1	NIC
	IES		INC

Further, I request a Public Participation Meeting, to allow public input on this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen Orser Councillor, Ward 4 (519) 851-4968 sorser@london.ca